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Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2023 3:16 PM
To: Craig, Sondra
Subject: FW: regarding STR's in La Crosse

 

From: Mark Chavalas <mchavalas@uwlax.edu>  
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2023 2:15 PM 
To: ZZ Council Members <zzcouncilmembers@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: regarding STR's in La Crosse 
 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello:   We find the STR ordinance as proposed to be unsatisfactory for our city.  The Citty Council needs 
to re-evaluate the whole process before taking it to a vote on 30 October.  We need to control the growth 
of STR's in La Crosse, not expand them.  Please stop and review the procedures before making a decision 
that will harm our neighborhoods. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mark and Kimberlee Chavalas 
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